
 

 

 

Ref. No. NAC / AD / 2022 / 13                            Date 01.09.2022 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

                   Newly  admitted semester -1 students for the academic  session 

2022-2023, are hereby informed that our college has a NCC Wing (Army 

Wing) under the control of 1 Bengal Bn (Group HQ - Kol C, West Bengal & 

Sikkim Directorate). Interested students who want to join NCC are instructed 

to contact Sri Gopal Halder (M-8240214485) by 6th September 2022. This is 

treated as urgent. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


